
Exploring the Redwood & Cottonwood Rivers by Canoe 

Trips are subject to weather and/or water level conditions for everyone’s safety. 

Any cancellations/changes will be posted on our website and calling the contact person registered. 

 

 Redwood River – Tuesday, June 20th 
          Meet at 9:30 AM – Launch at 10:00 AM 
 

(We’ll meet at Perk’s Park on the shores of Lake Redwood in Redwood 

Falls and take a shuttle bus to County Road 6, where the Redwood River 

crosses CR 6 and canoe back to our vehicles at Lake Redwood. Note: you 

need to drop off your canoe and gear at County Road 6 landing before 

going to Perk’s Park). 

__________________________________________________________ 

             Cottonwood River – Thursday, June 22nd 
          Meet at 9:30 AM – Launch at 10:00 AM 

 

(We’ll meet south of Essig at the Cottonwood river canoe access 

on County Road 11 and canoe into Flandrau State Park, New Ulm. 

Transportation back to your vehicles will be provided.) 

________________________________________________________ 

Please bring your canoe, paddles & life vest if possible. 

A limited number of canoes are available, call to reserve one today! 

It is recommended that you bring sunscreen, bug repellant, drinking water,  

snacks for the trip down and dry clothes for the end of the trip. 

____________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

We will provide a snack and beverages prior to the start of the trip as well as a light meal and refreshments at the end of 

the canoe trip.  We may stop during the trip down for a quick break/snack.  A bus ride back to your vehicle will be 

provided at the conclusion of the Cottonwood River trip.  A bus ride to the starting point will be provided at the beginning 

of the Redwood River trip.  RCRCA will pay for a day pass to reenter Flandrau State Park to gather your gear. 

**No one will be allowed to canoe without an approved flotation device.** 

**A release waiver must be signed before you will be allowed to canoe.** 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please register by June 9th - Call RCRCA at 507-532-1325 or email joy.bruns@rcrca.com 

 

 
 

Sponsored by: 

Redwood-Cottonwood Rivers Control Area 

(RCRCA) 

1424 E. College Drive, Suite 300 

Marshall, MN 56258 

E-mail: joy.bruns@rcrca.com 

Website: www.rcrca.com 
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